
We are in regular contact with our part-
ners encouraging, praying with, and sup-
porting with supplies.  We also have regu-
lar opportunities to present the needs in 
churches and groups.  Newsletters, up-
dates, finances, and more take up hours a 
week.  We love the journey and this 
spring will complete our 19th year in this 
ministry.   
 
We are praying big and bold for Ukraine.  
2bearsLord has been our prayer since 
2014 and we continue daily.     

 
Wow!   Ya’ll came through for this 
blessed birth of our Lord Jesus 
Christ.  Thank You!  Despite the 
covid challenges, the economy, 
and the divisions in our world, the 
Lord’s body worked together to 
bless our ministries in India and 
Ukraine. 
 
We have not been able to travel to 
Ukraine for a couple of years now 
but we continue our work weekly. 

Christmas Highlights 

Only Jesus! 
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Follow us on Facebook:  Shepherdspursemichaelwetzel.  Or our website: www.shepherdspurse.org 

Pray, Pray, 
Pray! 

 
Russia has over 
130,000 troops 

surrounding 
Ukraine.  Thou-
sands of tanks, 

planes, and mis-
siles.  

 

2bearsLord



 
PO Box 1291, East Lansing, MI 48826 

www.shepherdspurse.org 
 

Michael Wetzel – Executive Director W8PDM 
(517) 775-9844 

501 (c) 3 registered non-profit   
Write out checks to: 

Shepherd’s Purse 
Donate securely online  

at our website:  
PayPal 

White Fields Overseas Evangelism 
Begin sending your sponsor support or donations for David’s House/Joshua to: 

http://www.white-fields.org/  
White Fields will be forwarding all monthly donations and gifts.  Located in Joplin, MO., it was begun by Reggie Thomas (who passed away last spring) and is 

now run by his daughter and her husband, Zane Darnell, and all their staff.  They work in many countries and are enthusiastic about taking on Joshua.  

Thank You For Blessing the Forgotten in 
Ukraine 

Christmas Blessings 
 

• Appreciation din-
ners for church staff 
and 22 pastors and 

wives. 

• Gift foods for the 
widows, the poor, 
and those who are 
serving tirelessly. 

• Outreaches into the 
community only 40 
miles from the war 

zone.  

The Birth of our Savior Jesus! 
Thanks to all our supporters and most of all our Lord, many people were blessed in India and Ukraine.  
There are just too many stories.  But Yuri our pastor friend and partner was able to: provide groceries and 
gospel for the forgotten poor, widows, and children in his area.  We sent about $6,000 to buy food, sup-
plies, gifts, and dinners.   These people are war weary having experienced the Russian aggression only 40 
miles from their homes since 2014.  We also wanted to encourage the pastors and wives of 22 congrega-
tions.  They have chosen to stay in the area and minister to their needy people.  We may not always agree 
on our beliefs but we commend the passion and heart of these men and women.   
 

We are primed and ready for a new and blessed year encouraging and praying for our partners and the 
needy.  Please continue to pray for Joshua and the orphanage and the partners in Ukraine. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.white-fields.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0vBJnBG9QAHMdt0XGomel3PsywZiaT85X27Ok0p6TZrIRv_YFC6MV63E8&h=AT2j6b8l--v_2OqKV1k4pLeWhDGjl1gIKixoZ-4y0DcsoB49CDk_lgB4ojZl2IhPtcDYwQ4HnZBF9lPi_PdZiRo5eelH6F86Dw2_YLN0RS4s3m4xwu4h

